
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 12th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Welcome Back! 

 

It has been lovely to get back to school this week and hear all about the children’s Christmas 

holidays- they’ve had a lot of fun! 

 

Inset Day, Monday 15th January 

A reminder that on Monday, 15th January, school is closed to all children for teacher training. We will 

be back open on Tuesday, 16th January.  

 

Year 6 Residential to Robinwood 

Year 6 had a fabulous time at Robinwood this week. They experienced a wide range of activities, 

from canoeing, climbing and caving to solving problems in order to cross a pool of piranhas safely! 

Their behaviour and positive attitude were excellent throughout the three-day residential and they 

rose to the many challenges that came their way! Well done year 6! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Rosa Malley and Elodie Ehrhardt 

Year 2 James Quinn and Alfie Exley 

Year 3 Lily Mallam and Harrison Huddart 

Year 4 Jude Meek and Sophie Parker 

Year 5 Isla Gill and Izzy Cook 

Year 6 Poppy Gardener and Louis Barter 

 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher awards go to Jude Meek for being an excellent role model and to 

Rose Ridley for always working hard! 

Great work Jude and Rose! 

 

                                                        Lunchtime Awards 

This week’s lunchtime awards go to Ella Donohue and Sharayu Shinde! 

Well done Ella and Sharayu! 



 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

B Parrish 

Headteacher 

 


